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Teachers
Who wish to take the examinations 

in August, 1914, for

Normal Entrance 

Faculty Entrance
and

Commercial Specialist

Certificates should apply

at once

for information about the

Assistance to be given by Correspondence

between October and July and about the

Summer Session
of July, 1914, to

ALBERT H. ABBOTT, Ph.D.,
Secretary of University Extension

University of Toronto.
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